
From: Paul Pratapas
To: PCB.Clerks
Subject: [External] Re: Memphis Closed: PCB 2023-014
Date: Thursday, January 18, 2024 3:26:16 PM

And I have the flu. 

Regards,

Paul Pratapas
www.peapod.services

On Thu, Jan 18, 2024 at 3:23 PM Paul Pratapas <paulpratapas@gmail.com> wrote:
Hello,

I do not have the Internet and most of Memphis is closed right now due to the weather. The
mail has not been delivered, nor the garbage picked up in several days.

In related news, it is the safest Memphis and the streets have been all year. 

My apologies.

Regards,

Paul Pratapas
www.peapod.services

Electronic Filing: Received, Clerk's Office 1/19/2024
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